
Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission 

Legal Notice 

 

The Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission, at its November 10, 2021 regular meeting, 

approved Stacey Winter’s Site Plan appl. for a home occupation for a hair salon 

(Stacey’s Place) at 2 Anthony Rd as presented. 

 

Dated at Bolton, CT, this 11th day of November, 2021. 

 

Adam Teller 

P&Z Chairman 

 

To be published in the Hartford Courant on November 16, 2021 


